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SCHED 3: SITES AND
AREAS OF SIGNIFICANCE
TO MĀORI

SASM 68 Oppose 1. In 30 years of living here there has never been a mention of our
property or the state highway being on significance to Māori.
2. If this notification is left unchanged then the LIM report relating
to our private property will have a notification placed unfairly on it,
which in turn will effect the valuation of our property.
3.why is our property at the front any different to the property
directly behind us, that has now been removed because of the
mapping error.
4. We have been verbally advised by the West Coast Regional
Council that there had been an error including our property and
that it would be rectified and our property would be amongst those
removed from sasm 68.

I would like to see the eastern border area of sasm68 moved to the Iwi suggested position, being the western side of
state highway 73 Main South Road Gladstone. At present the TTPP shows sasm68 encroaching upon the first 15 to 20
metres of our private property. Why is the State Highway also included in sasm 68. It makes no sense that Either of
these notified areas are included in sasm68
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